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2013 Officers 


PRESIDENT: 


Kelley Evens


Aurora Kitchens & Interiors





VICE PRESIDENT: 


James Snell


Pella Windows & Doors


	


TREASURER: 


Michael Torrey


Smart Business Services








BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 


Chairman:


Patrick Chrustinsky  


Perfect Connections, Inc.





Marketing: 


Carmine Fusco


Landscape Aesthetics, Inc.





Programs:


John Wieboldt


Jaeger Building Supplies





EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 


Renée Rewiski  


908-442-6040


rrewiski@cjnari.org





Visit www.cjnari.org for program and chapter updates!











Chapter Meeting Feb. 20


Building Code Changes Resulting from Superstorm Sandy; Jim O’Brien explains how they affect your jobs


Host: Lewis Agency (Allstate) , 24 Claremont Road, Bernardsville, NJ 07924-2231


Time: 6 p.m. Cost: $25 members; First Time Attendees FREE


Register Online at www.cjnari.org; email rrewiski@cjnari.org or call 908-442-6040














Joint Center for Housing Studies Issues Optimistic Report


The housing market finally appears to be pulling out of its prolonged downturn. House prices have steadily trended up in most metropolitan markets across the country, replenishing some of the household wealth lost during the crash. Housing starts also climbed almost 30 percent in 2012, while existing home sales surpassed the 4.0 million mark for the first time since 2007.





Following these trends, the Joint Center estimates spending on home improvements increased about 9 percent in 2012. This comes as welcome news after the severest downturn in recent memory. While known to be highly cyclical, residential fixed investment (including home building as well as improvement spending) fell from a 5.2 percent average share of gross domestic product (GDP) during the 20 years prior to the Great Recession to only a 2.8 percent share between 2008 and 2012.





Along with pent-up demand for new homes, this decline suggests the need for renewed investment in the existing housing stock. Indeed, the retreat in improvement spending has had a measurable impact on the decades of decline, the number of inadequate homes increased by 7 percent between 2007 and 2011 to 2.4 million units. 





With the US economy and housing market now recovering, investment in the nation’s housing inventory is also picking up. Lenders and new owners are rehabilitating millions of foreclosed properties. Older homeowners are retrofitting their homes to accommodate their future needs. Households in general are increasing their investments in environmentally sustainable improvements. And with the huge echo-boom population moving into the homebuying market over the coming decade, the remodeling industry can look to an even more promising future. 





Spending on home improvements and repairs totaled $275 billion in 2011 according to Joint Center estimates, down 4 percent from 2009 levels and some 16 percent below the market peak of 2007. Even so, these expenditures represented 1.8 percent of GDP in 2011, exceeding the amount spent on single- and multifamily home construction. In fact, spending on improvement and repair projects in 2011 surpassed purchases of clothing, furniture and home furnishing, and electronics and appliances — equaled about half of spending at grocery stores.





























To sponsor the CJNARI newsletter and reach professional remodeling contractors in the Central New Jersey area, contact Renée for prices at 


908-442-6040 or email rrewiski@cjnari.org





2013 Meeting Schedule





February 20 — Building Code Changes due to Superstorm Sandy at Lewis Allstate Agency, 


24 Claremont Rd. Bernardsville, 07924





March 19 — Joint Meeting with NADRA; Speaker on Wood Decking; 6 p.m. $25


Chimney Rock Inn 





April 17 — Roxul to sponsor and discuss new energy codes...more to come





May 15 — Show Off Your Truck; Host is Landscape Aesthetics...more to come

















President’s Message: 


More Good News!


Well, it is official.  Punxsutawney Phil did not see his shadow earlier this month so winter will end early and we can all look forward to an early spring.  





This is more good news for the remodeling industry.  Housing prices are up and inventory is down, translating to more people staying in their current homes and undertaking remodeling projects.  Financing options are more favorable than in the past few years so all this points to a remodeling boom this spring and summer.  





We have some great educational programs lined up for the next couple of months.  The February 20 meeting will focus on the new building codes that have resulted from Super Storm Sandy.  In April, we are going to find out how the new energy code affects us and what we need to do now to comply.  Remember, your membership is a company membership, so please have your employees attend these important meetings so they can implement the new changes in the field and demonstrate how important it is for homeowners to hire NARI members.





Finally, I would like to thank everyone for participating in our 5th annual Contractor of the Year Awards.  Thanks to our sponsors Fox Lumber, Pella Windows & Doors, AZEK/Tyvek. Congratulations to K&D Contractors, M.J. Cushing & Assoc., Houghton Contracting, Aurora Kitchens & Interiors, Hunterdon Kitchens, and Landscape Aesthetics.  





Kelley Evens


Aurora Kitchens & Interiors, LLC


10 East Cliff Street, Somerville, NJ 08876








ACTION ITEM: NARI needs your help


As outlined in NARI's 2013-14 legislative priorities, NARI is concerned about the lack of access to financing and credit available to your consumers.





NARI is working with a coalition that includes the National Association of Realtors (NAR) and the National Federation of Independent Business (NFIB) to educate legislators and regulators on how provisions of the Dodd-Frank law — including requirements on appraisers, Realtors and the mortgage sector — have an impact upon the availability of credit.





This is where NARI members can provide input. NARI is looking for stories from you, about the trouble your clients or potential clients have had receiving financing to complete their remodeling projects.


Please send information to marketing@nari.org. Please include the following:





    • Total cost of project   • Type of financing clients were pursuing  • Reasons (if you're aware) of why financing didn't come through   • City and state of project location


Please send these anecdotes by Fri., Feb. 22, 2013.











